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February 21, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about nepotism. Your son in law is in the news again.

While many of your appointees have had little or no experience related to

their positions Mr Kushner seems particularly underqualified and to have a

particularly large portfolio. This week there are reports that he accesses top

secret information more than anyone else in the administration even while

remaining without a security clearance. While I do not know the reasons

for this delayed clearance process one might guess that his various failures

to report foreign connections are involved. This gives the appearance that

US security is being compromised because of your family connections.

Please assure me that you will remove your family from government.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our elected government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


